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Statement from House Republican Leader Mike McLane on Oregon Business Plan Framework 

  
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement in 
response to the budget and investment framework presented today in the Joint Tax Reform Committee by the 
Oregon Business Plan: 
  
“The framework brought forward today represents a reasonable and practical approach to balancing the 
budget. It provides for serious, structural spending reform, while also placing an emphasis on targeted 
investments in education and workforce development programs.  
  
“I am hopeful that members of the Legislature will give this framework the objective consideration it deserves 
and will begin moving forward with structural spending reform with haste. If and when structural spending 
reforms have been achieved, House Republicans are committed to solving our long-term revenue equation.” 
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